
 
 

DR. MARY LUPO NAMED “ONE TO WATCH”  
 
New Orleans, LA – April 8, 2014 – Mary P. Lupo, M.D., F.A.A.D, board certified dermatologist and clinical 
professor of dermatology at Tulane University School of Medicine, was recognized by New Orleans 
CityBusiness in their "Ones to Watch: Health Care" section after she was named “Mentor of the Year” by 
the Women’s Dermatologic Society, the largest group of women dermatologists in the world.   
 
The CityBusiness article states “Dr. Mary Lupo has more than 30 years experience in the field of non-
surgical skin rejuvenation. In addition to owning her own practice, she is a clinical professor of 
dermatology at Tulane University School of Medicine and director of Tulane’s Resident Cosmetic Clinic. 
Lupo has also mentored residents through the American Society for Dermatologic Surgery Preceptor 
Program and the Cosmetic Bootcamp University. The Women’s Dermatologic Society recently named 
her Mentor of the Year. Lupo received her bachelor’s degree, medical doctorate and completed her 
residency at Tulane University.” 
 
Dr. Lupo received the “Mentor of the Year” award at the American Academy of Dermatology Annual 
Meeting in Denver on March 23, 2014. 
 
For more information about Dr. Lupo and the Lupo Center for Aesthetic and General Dermatology, 
please visit www.drmarylupo.com. 
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